
JFM Network, Inc. 
PO Box 1951 
Clifton, NJ  07015-1951 
www.JesusForMuslims.org 

July 6, 2018 

Dear Friend of JFM Network, 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your partnership to the success of Jesus for 
Muslims through your continuous prayer, financial commitment, and willingness to participate in 
the various ministry programs. The ministry has grown tremendously over the past few years and 
we are grateful to the Lord for entrusting the ministry into our hands. We have added six new 
ministries to the network last year, totaling twelve ethnic ministries, two community centers and 
two safe houses. In addition, we were able to purchase the refuge center building in January 
2014. Now we are looking to pay off the mortgage of $150,000 and are asking for your support 
to do so. 

JFM would like to maintain its support of these different missionaries and ministry centers 
throughout the coming year. Your financial contribution is needed to help carry the Gospel 
message to Muslims. This is a time in history when more Muslims are hearing and responding to 
the Good News than ever before. The turmoil in the Middle East and increased immigration to 
the US is causing Muslims worldwide to ask questions about the meaning of life. Together, we 
can see a great harvest here in Metro New York. Please do pray for Jesus for Muslims. If you are 
able to send a gift to the ministry, please do so online by visiting our website at, 
www.JesusforMuslims.org. Please provide your email address to be included on our mailing list. 

The annual banquet has been a blessing to many and has grown to just under 400 attendees. The 
banquet gathers together workers among Muslims, the Network ethnic ministries, our church 
partners and MBBs. This year we had attendees from over 40 countries including about 50 
MBBs. The speaker, Mr. Al Fadi (Saudi MBB), the testimonies and ethnic worship were 
encouraging, a blessing, and glorifying to the Lord. This international event was held on June 9th 
at Calvary Temple International in Wayne, New Jersey. 

We would also like to announce some very exciting news! 
JFM Network will be offering seminars on Muslim evangelism. Topics such as the History of 
Islam, the Life of the Prophet Mohammed, the Pillars of Islam, Issues Muslims struggle with 
when accepting Jesus Christ, and Testimonies of Muslim Converts to Christianity, will be 
covered. If you are interested, please email the ministry at info@jesusformuslims.org.  

Again, thank you for your ongoing support. We appreciate you. You are blessed of the Lord. 

Dr. Ahmed Awad 
JFM Network President 
& Executive Director
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